¥r. Carl Igel,
Superintendent of Schools,
Garnett, Xunses.

Dear Nr. Igel:

I received today a carbon copy of the letter Mr.
M. Ao Callahan wrote you on December 8th concerning
the Fhysical Fitness Institute. He suggested that
since the snow storm prevented our holding the Institute
at Garnett last Saturdey perhaps we could arrange the
program for January 9th. It will be impossible for our
people to go to Garmett on that date.

However, in order to get the benefit of the stimu-
lation received at the Regional Institute at Lineoln,
Nebraska, on November 19 - 21, I want to invite you and
any of yow pecple in the vicinity of Garnett to attend
owr conference here at the University of Kansas on Sate
urday, December 12th. hdllhomyhmifmor
them can make arrangements to attend.

Chancellor Deane W, Malott, Lieut. Buhl, of the
Naval Training School, and Captain Smith, of the R.0.T.C.,
will speak, and we will hmhmhﬁmbym
Physiocal Education leaders' corps.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.,




